
To Linden Community, 

Your feedback is valued on our upcoming infrastructure upgrade project. 

On Monday, March 11 from 6:00-7:45 p.m., Columbia Gas will hold an open public meeting at Linden Community 
Center (1350 Briarwood Avenue). 

Columbia Gas representatives will be present to discuss the pending zoning application at 2552-2554 Cleveland 
Avenue. Project plans, renderings and site design options will be presented for residents to weigh in on. 

This meeting is in reference to zoning application #CV23-141. 

For overall project information, visit ColumbiaGasOhio.com/Central-Columbus-NCHP. For project exhibits and 
maps, visit ColumbiaGasOhio.com/our-company/about-us/regulatory-information, and scroll down to Central 
Columbus NCHP Project. 

If you have any questions or concerns leading up to the meeting, you may contact me at lpapalko@nisource.com or 
614-420-1376.

I look forward to seeing you there and hearing your feedback. 

Luka Papalko 
Luka Papalko 
Public Affairs Manager 
Columbia Gas of Ohio 
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